
Associated Students of Hartnell College
“Fostering the Panthers of today, to become the scholars of tomorrow.”

ASHC Agenda Minutes
Date and Time
Wednesday, 6/1/22, 3:00 pm
Location: Hartnell College, 411 Central Ave., Salinas, CA 93901

In-person in C-101

or via zoom at: https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91513039161#success

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ASHC will hold a Meeting on the above-stated date and
time. If you have any questions please contact David Orta ASHC Secretary,
davidborta@student.hartnell.edu or Augustine Nevarez, Director of Student Life at
anevarez@hartnell.edu.

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY, please contact the ASHC by Monday before the upcoming
meeting so that we may accommodate you.

I. ORGANIZATIONAL ITEMS

1.01          Call to order

1.02 Roll Call P=Present A=Absent

President: Apolonia Preciado _P_
Vice-President: Laura Rivera _P_
Treasurer: Bryan Cabello _P_
Secretary: Da�c쀀(y_

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91513039161#success
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David O. mentioned that South County had expressed the interest in having its own pop-up
pantry for students in Soledad and King City.

Augustine said if those campuses had volunteers to package and give the food away and
collect data required that he’d contact the food bank to get bags sent over.

David O. said he’d talk to the South County administration to get the communication going
to open food pantry services to Soledad and King City.

3.06  Marketing The New ASHC Team  Secretary David Orta Discussion/Action
This item was to brainstorm ideas on marketing the new ASHC Team to the Hartnell

Community.
David O. suggested since we have a whole new student council team that it would be a

great idea to market ourselves to the college community and show unity before going into the new
school term.

If we introduce ourselves in an interesting and compelling way, other than text or images,
by using an animated video we could get more students understanding who we are and what we
do. This way when the semester begins, students know who to reach out to for club support,
newsletter information, the budget, getting their voice heard in a meeting, or joining the student
council too.

David O. said we could build out our character avatars in the meeting at the retreat.
Apolonia suggested making picture bios and posting them on Instagram.

IV. ANNOUNCEMENTS



The last week of June is the LGBT film festival.

V. ADJOURNMENT


